o State of New Jersey
Department of Environmental Protection and Energy
' Division of Solld Waste Management
CN 414
Trenton, Nj 08625-0414
Tel. # 609-530-8591

Jeanne M. Fox ‘ ' ' Fax. # 609-530-8899 ' Kenneth T, Hart
Acting Commissioner ‘ : _ o ' Director

National Waste Clean Co,, inc.
600 Stelton Avenue
Piscataway, NJ 08854

Re:  Solid Waste Transporter License
N.J.S.A. 13:1E-126 et seq.

Dear Sir

This is to advise you that the investigative report from the Attorney General required

under N.I.S.A. 13:1E-126 ¢t seq. has been received by the Department of Environmental
| Protection and Energy.

- Baséd on our review of the investigative reporl, lhe dlbblObufE statement, your other

applu,atwn papers, und the Depurtment's enforcement history, the Depm tment is issuing u solid
waste transporter license to:

NATIONAL WASTE CLEAN COMPANY, INC.

- This license must be renewed annually by filing the annual license update form and any
other information concerning your company or its operation as required by the Department.

This letter will serve as documentatton that National Waste Clean Company, Inc. has
been issued a solid waste transporter license. If you have any further questions corzcernmg this
license, please contact Ralph Asplen at (609) 530-8210.

You may also require a Certzﬁcate of Public Convenience and Necessity prior_to
. commencing business operations. For any questions regarding this Certificate, please contact
Michael DeTalvo, Bureau of Registrations, at (609) 530-4004. Any transportation equipment
must be registered prior to commencing operations. For any questions regarding equzpment

' registration, please contact Michael Nalbone, also at (609) 530—4004

Sincerely,

Alan Kaczoroski, Chief
Bureau of Background Disclosure Review
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